
Parent Info: The last week of 
April – Time needs to slow down! 
We are working on our countdown 
to the last week by doing our 
alphabet back wards. I think it is 
fun to do another quick practice of 
writing our letters and have a fun 
activity to go along with it. Please 
see the schedule on the homework 
page. This week we will be flying off 
to Antarctica. This will be a quick 
trip because it is WAY TO COLD to 
stay too long. Friday we went to the 
Hydroponic Lab to check on our 
plants. We did not see much as far 
as growth in our containers but 
other classes had a lot. I think my 
lack of green thumb is showing-
haha. We hopefully will see some 
growth this week and will continue 
to check on them for the weeks 
ahead.
GRADUATION: Park Shore will 
NOT be having a graduation this 
year due to COVID. We will be 
video taping and sending each of 
you a copy of it along with a photo 
montage of the year. I understand 
this is disappointing but I will make 
it as special as possible for you and 
the kids. I think we just need to 
appreciate the fact that we made it 
the whole school year together.
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This week we will be working on...
Reading/Phonics: We are working on word 
families. We will continue to work on these. 
We are working on vowels in class and will 
continue to work on this. We are going to 
have a few activities that the students will 
read the directions and have to completer 
the activity on their own. 
Math: We started Unit 12 last week and 
will continue to work on our shapes. We are 
working on flat shapes and solid shapes. 
Writing: We have been writing about our 
continents.  Each continent we visit we have 
made a fact book.  We write about the 
climate, language, animals, and other facts. 
We will be doing more writing on our own and 
sharing it with the class.
HWT: It’s the book that wont quit. We will 
continue to work on this.
SS/Science: We have been to Europe, Asia 
and Australia. The students really enjoy 
Park Shore Air.  They love that they get to 
have their snack (give to them by their very 
friendly stewardess) on the plane.  I am so 
happy they are having fun while we learn 
about the continents. I hope they are having 
as much fun as I am with this unit. 


